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From: Nolan, Les J [mailto:LNolan@ameren.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 1:33 PM 
To: Mariela Tapia 
Cc: Billhartz, Mark D; Fuehne, Daniel G 
Subject: RE: Ucity light 

Case No. ER-20llY0028 

The charge for setting a pole depends on size and location, but the cost is around $1200-1400. The charge for stringing 
wire over to the light is $4.16 per foot. There is also a cost to connect spans to the energized system of $62.00. So one 
pole and one span of wire would be about $2000. I suggest that you call the AmerenUE Construction Hotline if you want 
a quote at 314-992-6619. 

Les Nolan, P.E. 
Customer Service Engineer 
AmerenUE 
Archview Division- Geraldine Operating Center 
4440 N. Union Blvd. 
Saint Louis, MO 631 IS 
(314) 992-9804 
(314)992-9815 fax 
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From: Billhartz, Mark D 
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 12:36 PM 
To: 'mtapia@ucitymo.org'; Nolan, Les J 
Subject: Re: Ucity light 

I would have to defer to Les on that. 
Les, can you answer Mariela's question? 

Thanks, 

Mark Billhartz 
AmerenUE 
Construction Services 
314/560-8206 

From: Mariela Tapia <mtapia@ucitymo.org> 
To: Billhartz,' Mark D 
Sent: Wed Mar 24 12:30:08 2010 
Subject: RE: Ucity light 
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A completely new one 

Marie Ia 

From: Billhartz, Mark D [mailto:MBillhartz@ameren.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 10:41 AM 
To: Mariela Tapia 
Subject: RE: Ucity light 

Are you referring to a completely new one? Or are you talking about replacing the concrete one mentioned below with a 
wood pole placed elsewhere? 

Mark 

From: Mariela Tapia [mailto:mtapia@ucitymo.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 11:51 AM 
To: Billhartz, Mark D 
Subject: RE: Ucity light 

Mark, 

Can you let me know how much it will cost to install a wooden pole street light in the City? We are considering 
installing a new one in an area where is needed. Please let me know at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you, 

Marie Ia 

From: Mariela Tapia 
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 3:40 PM 
To: 'Billhartz, Mark D' 
Subject: RE: Ucity light 

I havent been able to check the possibility of eliminating the light. I will get back to you ASAP 

Thanks, 

Ps-I am still back and forth regarding Ames Place- will let you know as well. 

Mariela 

From: Billhartz, Mark D [mailto:MBillhartz@ameren.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 3:59PM 
To: Mariela Tapia 
Subject: Ucity light 

Hi Mariela, 
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